
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 848 
RE: UPRR Service Adjustment from ICTF, Long Beach, CA to Various Locations, 
Effective April 7, 2007 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective April 7, 2007, Union Pacific will reduce ramp-to-ramp service from ICTF to 
Salt Lake City, UT and Council Bluffs, IA from 7 days a week to 6 days a week, 
eliminating Saturday's cutoff (Sunday's departure).  Service for international containers 
destined to Global 3, Chicago, IL, and to Eastern destinations interchanged through 
Chicago will receive the same service reduction.  Service schedules and cutoffs Sunday-
Friday will remain unchanged. This adjustment is being made in response to a change in 
market conditions. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development representative or our Customer Support group. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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